ZONE SYSTEMS, INC.

June 17, 2021

Christina Day

Director of Planning
1520 Avenue K, suite 250
Plano, TX 75074

RE: Case No. ZC2021-008
Postpone to July 26, 2021

Dear Ms. Day:

By this letter | request that this request be postponed to the July 26, 2021, City Council hearing.
Staff has been very helpful in our process and the City Planning and Zoning Commission
approved our request unanimously. |, however missed the deadline to provide the Affidavit of
Sign Maintenance in a timely manner. Due to my error, | request that our hearing be held on
July 26, 2021.

Thank you so much for the time you have given to our request.

Sincerely,

(o

Peter Kavanagh

1620 HANDLEY DRIVE, SUITE A « DALLAS, TEXAS 75208 » (214) 941-4440 « PETERK@ZONESYSTEMS.COM



